
 
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 
AWARD OF CONTRACT RECOMMENDATION 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR WOOD GYM FLOORS RECONDITIONING 
RFP 12-003 – OPENED ON 4/23/2012 

 
 
On April 22, 2012, a request for proposal was issued for the wood gym floors reconditioning. This 
request for proposal is an annual request for wood gym floors to be reconditioned in the summer, in 
order to prolong the life of the floors. 
 
The District received two proposals. 
 

Bauer Sport Floors $27,100.00 

Jelco $29,125.00 

 
 
The Purchasing Department is recommending Bauer Sport Floors to be awarded the contract for 
reconditioning the wood gym floors this summer based on pricing.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Mull, RTSBA  
Director of Purchasing 


